
I support SB483 for the following reasons: 

The Public Service Commission must be required to evaluate alternatives to new transmission 

lines, including undergrounding and reconductoring existing lines.  This must be done by 

incorporating information from environmental, agricultural and Power generation specialists. 

The consequences of rushing into erecting new transmission lines are tremendous and 

devastating for landowners, farmers and business owners. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lisa Orens, 

Owner, Bluebird Hall Farm 


